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CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT NO: 3771-7378 

Mr. Robert C. Lang IV 
Chaparral Oil, LLC 
701 Cedar Lake Blvd. 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73114-7806 

RE: NOTICE OF DEFICIENCY 
SOUTH LANGLIE JAL UNIT 
ABATEMENT PLAN (AP-18) 

Dear Mr. Lang: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has reviewed Chaparral Oil, LLC's (Chaparral) 
March 23,2001 "SOUTH LANGLIE JAL UNIT STAGE I ABATEMENT PLAN". This document 
contains Chaparral's Stage 1 Abatement Plan for the South Langlie Jal Unit located in Sections 7, 8, 
17 and 18 of Township 25 South, Range 37 East, Lea County, New Mexico. 

While the above-referenced document contains a summary of prior site investigative actions, the 
document is deficient because it does not contain a work plan to investigate the extent of 
contamination related to Chaparral's South Langlie Jal Unit. In order to correct this deficiency, the 
OCD requires that Chaparral submit, pursuant to OCD Rule 19.E.(3), a Stage 1 investigation work 
plan to design and conduct a site investigation that will adequately define site conditions, and 
provide the data necessary to select and design an effective abatement option. The plan shall be 
submitted to the OCD Santa Fe Office by July 13,2001 with a copy provided to the OCD Hobbs 
District Office. 

If you have any questions, please contact Bill Olson of my staff at (505) 476-3491. 

Sincerely, 

RogtfC. Anderson 
Environmental Bureau Chief 

cc: Chris Williams, OCD Hobbs District Office 
Clay Osborn 
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